 	Chrysalis House, Inc.	
Prison Rape Elimination Act Annual Report July 2021-June 2022

During the fiscal year, July 2021 through June 2022, no reports of patient to patient nonconsensual sexual acts, patient to patient abusive sexual contact, patient to patient sexual harassment, staff sexual misconduct and/or staff sexual harassment were made to any Chrysalis House employee or the PREA Coordinator.
During the reporting period from July 2021-June 2022, the monthly average census for patients who meet the definition of a Kentucky Department of Corrections patient was 20.
A total of 155 patients and 63 staff persons received education regarding the Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA).
Patient risk of victimization is monitored through weekly sessions with her mental health clinician and all patients receive an assessment with the domestic violence therapist that focuses on the patient’s history of all interpersonal violence and current risk.
